
From:                                                       Mat 
Sent:                                                         02 July 2024 12:33 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   Planning application 
  
  
We jast received  a email  about  another  planning  application. After emails to 

Surrey  county  council  , meetings with them and Mr Stewart Wingate.  

It is about  Povey  cross  road  in Hookwood, 
opposite  Travelodge  and old fire  station  

It is double  yellow  line   taxis  park there all the time , 
Surrey  county  council  send enforcement  there to 
chase them away soon as his gone they are back there 
.Please  could  we have  some  from Gatwick.  

Mat 

 


